
DLI High School FAQ’s

● Can a DLI student opt-out of the Language Learning Center and stay on RHHS
campus on non-instructional days so they can have 3 days of RTI time a week?

No. Continuing in the DLI program is a choice. There is built in LLC time on
Winthrop's campus in response to data from the 1st cohort showing a need for
this study time, staffed by experts to assist students in their college course. RTI
on campus at Rock Hill High School will take place on Fridays.

● Why is the course scheduled for 3rd block?

This is the schedule that works best for students and allows for travel time.

● Why can't my student drive themselves like they do to ATC?

Because of scheduling/time constraints, Winthrop University parking fees.

● What if my student has an appointment in the middle 3rd block and needs to leave
early/arrive late to WU class?

Students cannot miss more than 6 days per Winthrop attendance policy.

● Why are students required to take the bus?  Will they be required to take the bus
next year?

All DLI Rock Hill High Students will take school district transportation (bus) to
Winthrop University for the 2023-2024 academic school year.

● If my student doesn't take classes this year, can they continue next year?

Yes

● If my student doesn't take classes this fall, will the class they need be offered in
the spring?

No. Classes are only offered once per semester and on a specific sequence that
is in the handout from the information meeting.


